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1) Reappointed Ira Mike Lowe to the Planning Commission retroactive from October 1, 

2020 to October 1, 2024. 

 

2) Received the Town website statistics for January 2021. 

 

3) Received the January 2021 Town Vehicle Gas Logs for review. 

 

4) Received the Luray-Page County Chamber of Commerce’s February 2021 Newsletter.  

 

5) Commended the Town of Shenandoah’s Public Works Crew for their efficient removal 

of snow. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


